
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Date-20/04/19
Ref No. - Cir/RBS/2018-19/No.107

To: Parents (Class 1-11)

From: The Principal

Subject: Foundation Day

Dear Parents,

Greetings!!!

It is a pleasure to inform you that your ward ______________________ has been nominated

for the awards to be given on the School’s Foundation Day, i.e.- 24thApril 2019, Wednesday

at 10:00 am.

You are cordially invited to grace this occasion. Please be seated by 9:45 am. You may also

avail school transport which will depart from the Satellite Campus at 8:45 am and will drop

you there post event. Please inform the school Counselor in advance if you want to avail

school transport.

Looking forward to your presence on this event.

Thanking you.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School


